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HANDBELL CHOIR - Open to all high school students and older. You do not need to be a

member of our church to participate. Feel free to invite your friends and neighbors to join.

The Handbells rehearse every Wednesday evening from 7:00 - 8:00 in the music room. They

generally perform on the third Sunday of each month during the 10:00 service. No

experience is necessary. If you can count to ten, you can learn how to play! Join at any time.

The first rehearsal is September 6.

Director Lydia Linendoll began leading our Handbells two years ago. Lydia is also a member

of the Milwaukee Handbell Ensemble.

CHANCEL CHOIR - Open to all high school students and older. You do not need to be a

member of our church to participate. Therefore, if you have a friend or neighbor who enjoys

singing, feel free to invite them. The choir rehearses every Monday evening from 6:30 -

7:30 in the sanctuary. They generally perform on the second and fifth Sundays of each

month during the 10:00 service. No experience is necessary, and you don’t need to know

how to read music. Join at any time! The first rehearsal is September 11.

Director Brett Dimmer has led the Chancel Choir for 10 years. Brett begins his 25th year

teaching instrumental music in the Grafton school district and just finished his inaugural

year as the Director of the Port Washington City Band.

CHILDREN’S CHOIR - Our Children's Choir, led by Sherri Melichar, is open to all children 4K

through middle school. Please see page 7 for more information! Director Sherri Melichar has

been our church Pianist and Organist since 1995 and has led our Children’s Choir for over

15 years. Sherri teaches music at Lumen Christi School in Mequon.

We offer three dynamic choirs – Handbell, Chancel, and Children's Choir. You are invited to

join at any time! 

Thank you to all those who have already received training

on CPR and the use of our church AED device! Bill Bond,

our Medics in our Midst program facilitator, is planning an

additional session on Sunday, September 10, following

the 10:00 worship service. If you are interested, contact

the Church Office. We hope that with all the individuals

learning and training to assist, should a medical need

arise at church, we will be prepared. 

"MEDICS IN OUR MIDST" TRAINING SESSION ON SEPTEMBER 10 

Phil Stepanksi, Pastor Scott,

instructor Paul Taleck, Tom &

Shandy Roehrig, and David Franks

at a training session in June. 

Registration Still Open!


